
Facilitating Coordination in Agricultural Education 
Luke Allen, District II Program Advisor 

January 2012 Report 
 

On-Site Assistance – (4) High Schools (0) Community College  (0) AITC Coalition 
Dakota HS  

Pecatonica HS 
Peotone HS 
Stockton HS 

 
 

 

Workshops/In-services/Presentations – 8   Participants –157 
• Section 1 Winter IAVAT Meeting – Cannova’s Restaurant, Freeport – 14 
• Section 7 Winter IAVAT Meeting – Hank’s Farm Restaurant, Ottawa – 12  
• Section 2 Winter IAVAT Meeting – West End Restaurant, Stillman Valley – 13  
• Section 3 Winter IAVAT Meeting – Bureau Valley High School, Manlius – 12  
• Peotone FFA Alumni Ag Open House – Peotone High School, Peotone – 35  
• Illinois FFA 212 Conference Teacher Workshops – Chicago Marriott, Schaumburg – 45  
• Section 10 Winter IAVAT Meeting – Central High School, Clifton – 14  
• Illinois State University Intro to Ag Ed Class – ISU Ropp Building, Normal – 12  
 

Meetings/Conferences/Conventions – 6 
• FCAE Staff Meeting - Illinois FFA Center, Springfield  
• ILCAE & ICAE Meeting – Parkland College, Champaign  
• LaSalle-Peru FFA Alumni officers- Our Place Restaurant – Morris  
• LaSalle-Peru High School Administration – Program Restart meeting – LaSalle  
• Stephenson County AITC Advisory Committee – Stephenson Co Farm Bureau, Freeport 
• Region 2 EFE Director Meeting – Whiteside Area Career Center, Sterling  
 

Other Activities 
• Prepared packets for section IAVAT Winter meetings. 
• Reviewed and processed amended IFGA budgets. 
• Collected data from Community Colleges and High Schools for databases 
• Enter roster/Enrollment information for High Schools 
• Prepared display for FFA Alumni Conference 
• Continued research and sharing of career projections related to P-20 Project. 
• Reviewed and made entries in the teacher and program database website. 
• Developed and posted listserv messages. 
• Email correspondence with various individuals in agricultural education. 
• Completed monthly reports and weekly activity log sheets. 
 

Miles Traveled - 2541 
 
Commentary 
Teachers are looking forward to the new Ag Career Awareness materials that are being 
developed by the P-20 project.   High School roster and Community College data collection have 
begun and are moving forward at a good speed.  My office has already begun entering that 
data.  I continue to seek out and review new technology resources to share with our teachers 
and colleagues as they become available.   
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